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The Next meeting of the Corridor Woodturners 
will be held at 6:30 PM on May 13th at the shop of 
Tom and Stacy Nehl.  This will be an in person 
meeting and available on Zoom.  Bring your own 
chair. Tom Mills will demonstrate turning a Tagua 
nut, often called “vegetable ivory”.  We will have  
show and tell session to let you show off all your 
creations made during the past few months  and a 
sign up sheet for the challenge project for this year.  
Relative to the challenge project, be prepared to 
let us know what you would like learn how to do 
or what technique you would like to see demon-
strated.  This goes a long way to help the board 
prepare programs of interest to the membership. 

Tom Nehl 

Upcoming Schedule 
June 10th - Hollowing demo with the rig to be sold by            
raffle sign up board. 
June-26th – Tool swap meet with the Woodcrafters at 
Tom’s shop. 
July 8th– Captive rings. 
August12th-TBD 
Sept-Picnic   date TBD 

Zoom Information 
Topic: Corridor Woodturners May Zoom Meeting 

Time: May 13, 2021 06:30 PM Central Time (US and Canada) 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5726199920?

pwd=a0FhVWltQVVKTU1CbWxPMlBKU0VPdz09 
 

Meeting ID: 572 619 9920 
Passcode: turner  

Greetings Fellow Turners, 
  I hope this note finds everyone well. I am looking 
forward to seeing many of you Thursday evening for 
our first hybrid meeting both in person and on zoom. 
We are expecting to see a large number of show and 
tell items. Tom Mills will be the demo on turning a 
tagua nut, Sounds like a good time. 
  We will be doing an election of officers, so this will 
be my last meeting as president. It has been a pleasure 
to be of service although this last year has been try-
ing. We need someone to step up and fill the office of 
vice president, this is a two year position followed by 
two years of presidency. Being a board member is a 
very rewarding experience. 
  The corridor woodturners and crafters will be having 
a tool swap meet on Saturday June 26th at the Nehl’s 
shop and driveway from 10 to 4, contact Tom Nehl 
for more information. 
  As my term comes to a close I want to thank every-
one for the support I’ve received from the 
membership. Hoping to see many of you Thursday 
evening here in our shop. 
Tom Nehl 
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